
 #15/21 – Burnaby Neighbourhood House  
  Neighbourhood House Week  
      

An application was received from Burnaby Neighbourhood House requesting a 
grant in support of Neighbourhood House Week from May 4 – 10.  This 
celebration will include 13 other Neighbourhood Houses throughout the Lower 
Mainland to promote community engagement and to provide a welcoming place 
for community members.   
 

Request: $1,500 In-kind Printing CPA:  2014 – $5,000 Daycare start up 
     2013 – TABLED (Gilpin Daycare Site)  

    2012 – No Application 
    

 


